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To whom it may concern, I would like to have my strongest objection logged in regards to
permission being granted to this project because being a resident of portsmouth and in
direct line of the proposed works, I feel that the issues it would cause are incredibly
distressing and also health damaging regards pollution, dust and road infrastructure can not
cope with this type of upheaval. So I object to permission being granted. Yours sincerely
Grant Bradshaw 

Get Outlook for Android

mailto:aquind@planninginspectorate.gov.uk

